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COPRPY |
égm 20, 1952,
Hon, Martin Cross,
Elbowocds,
North Dakota,.
Dear MNr, Cross:
6~

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is in
North Dakota at the present time, we ars taking the 1i
erty of acknowledging your letter concerning S. 22l

You may be assured of the Senator's

best efforts on this legislation in the event a special
session of the Congress is called,

With kind regards, I am
Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Irene Martin Edwards,
Secretary to Senator Langer,

TNE/ams
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